
 

 
 

NOTICE 
OKANAGAN FALLS WATER SYSTEM 

TEMPORARY WATER SHUT DOWN FOR EMERGENCY REPAIR 
 

WHEN: Sunday, December 3, 2023 

TIME:  Immediately 

AREAS 
AFFECTED: 

Intersection of Maple St at 10 Avenue, heading South 
to Ferguson Place 
Includes Bassett Avenue and Barten Place 

 

The Utilities Department crews are currently working on a water leak located in the 1200 block of 
Maple Street.  In order to facilitate this repair, the RDOS has had to turn off the water in the areas 
noted above. 
 

The repair is currently under way.  There is no estimated time of completion. 
 

If possible, please let any of your neighbours in the area know that may not have email or internet.  
Once the work is completed, you may wish to run your cold water taps or outside hoses for a few 
minutes to flush any turbidity or cloudy water through - prior to drinking or using for laundry etc.  
 

For after-hours water related emergencies, please call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141 
 

Thank you for your patience. 
 

 
RDOS Utilities 

December 3, 2023 


